
 
February 14, 2025 

To 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001. 

 
Sub – Intimation of discontinuation of 1(One) Email ID of the company  
Ref – BSE Scrip code – 500270. 
 
Dear Sir(s), 
 
Apropos to above captioned matter, we would like to inform you that the company was 
maintaining two email Id’s viz. admin@brcl.in and brcsurat@gmail.com  
 
However w.e.f. February 14, 2025, the company will have only one email ID and will 
discontinue its email Id viz. brcsurat@gmail.com. 
 
Going forward, all official communications may be directed to our designated email ID viz. 
admin@brcl.in only.   
 
Request you to kindly update the Email Id of the company in your records – 
 
Sr. No.  Particulars 
1 Email - ID admin@brcl.in 

 
Kindly take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking you, 

 
Yours faithfully, 
For The Baroda Rayon Corporation Limited 
 
 
 
Kunjal Desai 
Company Secretary 
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